
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders.  

 

This week, the state gave some guidance for grading as we move through this uncertain time. I 

have attached a letter to our week email update that gives some information about how the 

grading process will be handled. That information is also located on our school website and 

Facebook page. This is an incredibly difficult time filled with countless obstacles. Keep in mind, 

our goal is simple. The goal is to keep students moving forward so that they will not be any more 

behind than is absolutely necessary when we return to school. If you have additional questions, 

don’t hesitate to let me know. 

 

Don’t forget about our new school-wide Team Tigers Canvas course. This course will contain 

school announcements as well as short character and leadership lessons. I encourage you to look 

at the course with your child.  

 

Thank you to everyone that participated in today’s Throwback Thursday! It was awesome seeing 

all those old pictures. Next week will be our virtual spirit week. We are super excited about it. I 

have attached the flier to this week’s email. The information will also be located in the Team 

Tigers Canvas course.  

 

Here at JMS we use the Positive Behavior and Intervention Support model to address 

expectations and school-wide behaviors. As part of that model, we have developed some 

expectations for at home learning. I have attached those to this week’s email. We will also have a 

mini-lesson for students to review in the Team Tigers school-wide Canvas course. That will be 

available next week.  

 

We still miss you and can’t wait to have you all back in the building! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


